
 
Recommendation Letter 

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Daniel Moreira completed a 4-month internship at Nerd Monkeys as an 
Intern Programmer. 
 
Nerd Monkeys is an international video game studio with 12 years of 
experience creating and publishing games for PC, console, mobile, and 
other devices. 
 
The internship occurred under the supervision of Studio Co-Director: 
Rui Kremsmayr, and Creative Director: Tomás Franco, who attested to the 
capacities of Daniel Moreira. 
 
During the internship, Daniel showed great interest in the projects he 
worked in, contributing a great amount to them. These contributions 
were of good quality, which showed his technical skills working in 
this field. He has proven to be very communicative, being able to 
reach out and communicate when issues or questions arise. 
 
Daniel has proven to be a great team member, being able to work 
together with others in a pleasant manner. He would be a great asset 
to any organization needing these kinds of talents. It has been an 
absolute pleasure to work with him. 
 

We wish Daniel Moreira all the best and every success in his future 
professional and personal life. 

 
Steyr, Austria, 09th June 2025 

Studio Co-Director, Lead Programmer 
Rui Kremsmayr 

 


